STATE OF NEVADA



BOARD OF EXAMINERS FOR SOCIAL WORKERS

4600 Kietzke Lane — C - 121 Reno, Nevada 89502 (775) 688-2555

January 15, 2004

Lorne J. Malkiewich, Director Legislative Counsel Bureau 401 South Carson Street Carson City, NV 89701-4747

Dear Mr. Malkiewich:

Pursuant NRS 622.100, the Board of Examiners for Social Workers is submitting the required quarterly disciplinary report for the period of October 1, 2003 through December 31, 2003. On October 1, 2003 the Board records reflect thirty-six (36) active allegation files. During the quarter the Board received an additional three (3) allegations. On December 31, 2003, thirty-nine (39) allegation files remained open

It should be noted that the Board assigned Deputy Attorney General resigned August 22, 2003. A new Deputy Attorney General was assigned to the Board on November 18, 2003. The Board and the new attorney are actively working to resolve the disciplinary matters currently in the office. Now that the Board has an attorney, it is anticipated that further disciplinary matters will be resolved in this current quarter. Please feel free to call me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

NEVADA BOARD OF EXAMINERS

FOR SOCIAL WORKERS

Rosalind Tuana
Executive Director

Enclosure